
Poirier, Marcelo 

9/17/2012 3:49:41 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Request for Data

Meredith,

Hopefully you are person to ask this question to:

In an effort to see what RPS-eligible projects will come online by the end of 2012, I have been reviewing 
the CPUC's public database as well as the confidential PDSRs. In the attached excel file, I have 
generated a list of PG&E projects that are expected to fully or partially come online by the end of 2012.
If PG&E RPS staff could please take a look at the list and provide any updates on the CODs, to the 
extent they exist, I would appreciate it. Please also include any projects (20 MW and up) that are 
expected to come online by 12/31/2012 that I may have missed.

A response by the end of next week would be great. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Marcelo

Marcelo L. Poirier 
Legal and Policy Advisor 
Office of Commissioner Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Tel. (415) 703-2913 
Email: mpo@cpyc.ca.qov

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, 
attorney work product and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message 
is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication 
is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the 
number listed above.
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